
Further Notification of Proposal to Meet in Private 

This is a further notice that on 21 June 2016 the Cabinet of Essex County Council Cabinet 

intends to take the following decision in private: 

Waste Disposal - Contract Issues (Agenda Item no 12)  

Reasons for the meeting to be held in private: 

The report includes consideration of (1) confidential legal advice to which privilege could be 

maintained in legal proceedings and (2) information about the financial and business affairs 

of the local authority and is contractor.  The report therefore includes information which is 

exempt information falling within paragraph 3 or 5 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government 

Act 1972.  Whilst the Council normally seeks to take decisions in public, there is a clear 

public interest in favour of protecting the Council’s commercial and legal position in this 

matter  

This is a further notice of the Council’s intention.  No representations were received by the 

Council about why the relevant part of the meeting should be open to the public.  

 

Paul Turner 

Monitoring Officer 

13 June 2016 


